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Date:

Subject:

July 13, 2009

Officer Involved Shooting

UPDATE

Officer Eric Guzman has been treated for wound to his body and currently recovering at home.

Subject has been identified as Kiana Sean Lamb, B/M, DOB 11/22/1981 of 2112 NW 19 Terr.

Det. W. Moreno (July 14, 2009 @ 1500 Hrs)

The City of Miami Police Department is in the preliminary stages of an investigation of a shooting involving a police
officer. The incident occurred just moment after 9:30 PM at NW 5 Ave & 6 St.

The officer, a five year veteran, spotted a subject fitting the description of an individual being sought by police. The
officer confronted the subject and a struggle ensued. It appears that during the course of the struggle, the officer’s
weapon fired striking the subject and the officer was injured. The subject did not survive. A knife has been retrieved

from the scene.

Officer was transported to JMH to be treated for non life threatening injuries.

Investigation continues...

Prepared by:

Case:

Det. William Moreno Reviewed by: -

090713 - 216299

Transmittal Date & Time July 14, 2009 @ 0015 Hrs

John F. Timoney, Chief of Police




